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Spirit Cancels Flights to St. Thomas 

 

 Spirit has canceled several flights between Ft. Lauderdale, Florida and St. Thomas due to 

Hurricane Matthew.  Virgin Islands Port Authority Executive Director Carlton Dowe said that 

Spirit has provided VIPA with the following flight information: 

Flight Number Route Date 

201 FLL-STT Oct. 6 (Cancelled) 

212 STT-FLL Oct. 6 (Cancelled) 

201 STT-FLL Oct. 7 (Cancelled) 

212 STT-FLL Oct. 7 (Cancelled) 

 

 Dowe reminds the public to contact Spirit directly for more information about the 

airline’s flight schedules at (801) 401-2222. 


